OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

October 13, 1938

Dr. F. C. Allen University of Kansas

My dear Dr. Allen:

The first event in the celebration of the seventy-fifth anniversary of the founding of the University of Kansas will be an anniversary dinner to be held on Wednesday evening, November 2. The fact that Mr. William Allen White will be the chief speaker on that occasion will attract nation-wide attention to the celebration.

At the unanimous request of the Committee on Arrangements, I am inviting you to serve as a member of the Ticket Sales Committee, under the chairmanship of Professor F. A. Russell. I sincerely trust that you may find it possible to accept and thus contribute to the success of an occasion which we believe will be one of the most memorable in the history of the University.

With every good wish, I am

Faithfully yours,

EHL:R

Chancellor